
MKEA “Highlighting”   December 12, 2017 
 
MKEA 
 
MKEA sent members to a bargaining training conference in November.  The 
team was able learn valuable skills for bargaining that will meet the best interests 
of both teachers and the district. 
 
 
ZLES 
 
ZLES students were successful on and off the mat in Bethel with their 
sportsmanship and behavior in addition to various students bringing home 
medals. Over two dozen participants took part in KLG's first open ski of the year. 
Pleased with the growth students are showing since the start of the year. 
 
 
CVSS 
 
Every Upriver school except Stony River visited Chuathbaluk for the Upriver 
Science Fair. Stony River still submitted science fair projects. The theme was 
Health. Students made first aid kits, discussed cold weather safety, blood 
pressure, dental health, and healthy eating habits. Thursday evening we had a 
science experiment galley open to the community. We had a great turn out and 
students got to discuss their projects and answer questions. YKHC donated 
hoodies and water bottles.  Below is a copy of the winners. 
 
	
  Below is a copy of the winners 

4th  Grade 

1st place  – Kiley Hayden  - SLQ 

      “Effects of  a High Sugar Diet on Blood Sugar Levels” 

2nd place- Kayla Effemka  - SLQ 

     “Does Coffee, Tea, or Soda stain your teeth?” 

3rd place – Zoya Morgan, Adrian Murphy, Shelby Spein - CKD 

     “Bouncy Egg Experiment” 



     5-7th  Grade 

1st place -  Agatha Sakar and Kristyn Gregory - CKD 

     “What makes your eggs float?” 

2nd place - Desirae Morgan - SLQ 

     “Human Battery” 

3rd place  - Aaliyah Williams and Shakayla Spein  - CHU 

     “Cake and Egg Experiment” 

  

     8 – 12th Grade 

1st place - Ashley Alexie - SRV 

     “Effects of Music on Reading Comprehension” 

2nd place - Eric Gusty - SRV 

     “A Smoker’s Lungs” 

3rd place  - Rasaun Stern-Morgan - SLQ 

     “Lemon Juice Battery” 

 
	
  
AMNES 
 
Reading Buddies from Ms. Boynton's 5th/6th grade and Ms. Emerie's K-1st 
grade participated in a VTC session with the Alaska Sea Life Center. Students 
learned about marine mammals and their special adaptations that help keep 
them warm. At the end of the session students were able to make their own clay 
sea lions to take home. 
 
 

 


